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What a fantastic way to end our week to-

day with  our Number Day assembly. It 

was great to see so many children dressed 

up, many thanks to all of the parents who 

made such a great effort to join in and 

who made donations to a very worthy 

cause, NSPCC. Pictures will be uploaded to 

our school website news page later on to-

day.  

Next week we have our Diversity Family 

event taking place on Tuesday 7th Febru-

ary. We have many stalls serving foods 

from all over the world.  

NICK SHARRATT  
 

On Thursday we had a visit from            
Nick Sharratt, the famous children’s author 
who wrote books such as, You Choose, 
Pants and Pirate Pete to name but a few. 
The children in Recep-
tion, Year 1, Year 2 & 
Year 3 had a fantastic 
time learning how to 
draw with him. Please 
see the photos on 
school website news 
page. 

Just a reminder that 

the kitchen will be 

serving Roast Dinner 

on Thursday not 

Wednesday next 

week. 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 2017  

This year the safer internet campaign is focusing on body image and the impact of the use of 

‘selfies’ amongst children. If you have any concerns or questions  about how you can keep your 

child safe online, please take a look on https://www.saferinternet.org.uk where you will find 

plenty of useful information you can share with your child.  

We will be holding a coffee morning on Tuesday 7th February at 9am, where we will be sharing 

some more e-safety tips for you to use at home with your child.  

Half Term 

Please remember school closes on Friday 17th 

February and reopens on Monday 27th 

BREAKFAST CLUB  

The club starts at 8am 

each day, if you are 

attending please arrive 

no later than 8.30  



Maths Challenge 

Remember to hand this back to Miss Barton, our math's 

champion, on Monday to earn some Wellies. 


